
 Welcome Back!  

On behalf of the Brock Catholic Students' Association (BCSA), we 

would like to welcome you back to your Catholic home on campus 

and back to Brock for another great year! No matter where you are in 

your spiritual journey, the Brock Catholic Community is always willing 

to guide you along the way. This year, the BCSA will be offering a va-

riety of new programs and events, may ways in which you can get in-

volved (see page 2). Whether through prayer, the sacraments, or 

through service, it is our mission to serve you throughout your faith 

journey! 

We are looking forward to getting to know each and every one of you 

in hopes of creating lasting relationships based on the love found in 

the life, teachings and example of Jesus Christ! 

In Christ,                                                                                      

Laura Raaymakers, Amanda Hendriks, Kailey Meehan                         

President, Vice-President, Secretary 

Mass times: 
Sundays, 3:30pm in Rita 

Welch Meditation Centre 
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Contact:  

Brock Catholic Chaplaincy 

Decem Residence, Office,  Room 217 

Brock University 

Phone: (905) 688-5550 x4764   

 

BCSA Executive 

Laura Raaymakers– lr11kr@brocku.ca 

Amanda Hendriks –ah11vl@brocku.ca 

Kailey Meehan– km11og@brocku.ca 

 

Chaplaincy Team 

Br. Raoul Masseur - rmasseur@brocku.ca  

Greg Robertson - grobertson@brocku.ca  

Amanda Hendriks - ah11vl@brocku.ca  

Fr. Rico Passero - ricopassero@gmail.com  

Confessions: 
4:30pm in Rita Welch 

Meditation Centre or by 
request 

Eucharistic Adoration:  
7:00pm - 8:00 pm at                                   

St Julia’s Catholic Church, 
251 Glenridge Ave,                 
St Catharines, ON 

 
September 10, 2014 
October 8, 2014 

November 12, 2014 
December 10, 2014 

Email: bcatholicnewman@gmail,conm 

Twitter: @BrockCatholic 

Facebook: Brock University Catholic Chaplaincy 

Brock Catholic Students’ Association 

Website:  brockcatholic.weebly.com 

http://rmasseur@brocku.ca/
mailto:grobertson@brocku.ca
mailto:ricopassero@gmail.com


Upcoming Programs & Events 

Alpha for Catholics  

Did you growth up Catholic, or wanting to know more about the Catholic faith? Then this  program is for YOU! It's 

time to go back to the basics and learn to connect or reconnect with God or the Church. Welcome to Alpha. It’s 

for everyone, including those wanting to reinvestigate Christianity or consider it for the first time.  The Alpha              

program will be held Tuesdays at the OLR Catholic Student Residence.  Please contact Laura Raaymakers for more 

information or visit the website: alphacanada.org . 

Faith on Tap 

Want to discuss faith and justice topics relevant to your life? Want to meet other young adults who share 

these interests? Join us for evenings of thought-provoking theological discussions and presentations in a     com-

fortable and relaxed setting.  Our first ‘Faith on Tap’ will be held on September 24 at 7:00pm, located TBD.  

For more dates and information , please visit our website: brockcatholic.weebly.com/events-calendar 

Our Lady of  Reconciliation, Catholic Student Residence  

The Our Lady of Reconciliation Catholic Student Residence is a project of the Christian Life Movement 

Canada, in partnership with the Brock University Catholic Chaplaincy, that provides Catholic students with 

a year-long experience of faith formation, community life, and leadership training. The goal of the OLR 

Catholic Student Residence is to provide Catholic young 

adults with knowledge and experience to assist them in 

their faith journey, to help them discern and live their 

vocations to their fullest, and to provide the Church with 

vibrant leaders to live and proclaim the Gospel.  

 

Interested in learning more? Please contact one of our 

chaplains for more information .  

Prayer.    Formation.    Outreach. 


